Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 7:41 AM

To: 'Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Filing; Carter, Brenda

Subject: RE: ACEH # RO2744 - 8999 San Ramon Rood, Dublin (Shell AP #135244) - Change in

GWM report due data? ~COR-240724~

Peter,
Submitting the groundwater monitoring reports 60 days following the end of the 1% and 3™ quarters is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 7:22 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Filing; Carter, Brenda

Subject: ACEH # RO2744 - 8999 San Ramon Rood, Dublin (Shell AP #135244) - Change in GWM report due data?
~COR-240724~

Jerry,

The due date for groundwater monitoring reports (GWMR) at the subject site has been 60 days following the end of the
1% and 3" quarters, but this letter sets the due date for next GWMR of August 19, 2013. | would like to request that we
return to the previous schedule for submitting GWMR.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 2:19 PM

To: Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Schaefer, Peter

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2744

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002744.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,



ACEH



